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ICYMI: Heller Receives Commitment from FEMA to Further Help Nevadans

(Washington, DC) – Today, U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) spoke to Roy E. Wright with the Federal Emergency Management Agency (FEMA) during a Senate Banking Committee hearing. Heller talked about the flooding that has devastated communities in northern Nevada, and he inquired about Nevada’s second request for federal assistance. He was able to secure a commitment from FEMA that additional assistance will be provided as future needs arise and that flood victims are paid as quickly as possible. Click HERE or below to watch.
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Background:

On March 9th, U.S. Senators Dean Heller (R-NV) and Catherine Cortez Masto (D-NV) sent letters to President Trump and the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers requesting additional disaster assistance for the state of Nevada following devastating flooding. 

A PDF copy of the letter to President Donald Trump can be found here.

[bookmark: _GoBack]A PDF copy of the letter to the Army Corps of Engineers can be found here. 

	###



[image: http://www.heller.senate.gov/public/vendor/_skins/heller/images/newsletter/icon_fb.png] [image: http://www.heller.senate.gov/public/vendor/_skins/heller/images/newsletter/icon_tw.png] [image: http://www.heller.senate.gov/public/vendor/_skins/heller/images/newsletter/icon_yt.png]




image3.png




image4.png




image5.png




image1.png




image2.png
» b %) oos/sm:




